
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN 

. p 2 

OFFICE OF 
STUDENT AFFAIRS 

APRIL 23-27, 1979 

Monday, April 23 

Tuesday, April 24 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, April 2§ 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, April 26 

10:00 a.m .. 

7:00 p.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

Friday, April 27 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

WOMENS ISSUES --IN 
MfNISTRY: 

Vol. VI, No. 29 

No scheduled activities 

Chapel: Dr. James H. Blackmore, 
Associate Director of Institutional 
Development and Special Instructor. 

Banquet for Tennessee students. Cafe-
teria. See details in notice. 

Chapel: Dr. G. Henton Davies, Princi-
pal Emeritus, Regent's Park College, 
Oxford University. 

Chapel: Dr. R. Eugene Owens, pastor, 
Myers Park-Baptist Church, Charlotte, 

Annuity Board Banquet for-graduating 
seniors. Cafeteria. Reservations re-
quired. 

Women's Is·sues in Ministry meeting. 
Commons Room .. -

President's FORUM. Cafeteria. 

A meeting will be held on Thursday, 
April 26 at 8:00 p.m. in the Commons 
Room of Mackie Hall. The program agen-

da will include the election of moderators and committee chairpersons for 
next year and the formalization of ·goals into a constitution. 

TENNESSEE STUDENTS: Dr. William Harbin, Director of Church-
Minister Relations of the Tennessee 

Baptist Convention, will be hosting a banquet for all Tennessee students 
on Tuesday, April 24 at 7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria. If you plan to attend 
the banquet, please contact Mike Mayo, 516 Rice Circle, 556-5433. Also, 
Dr. Harbin will be available on Wednesday to interview students interested 
in ministry opportunities in Tennessee. Make appointments through Forma-
tion in Ministry. 

~-~OF APPRECIATION: On the occasion of National Secretaries' 
Week, April 23-27, the administration 

and fa~ulty acknowledge, with gratitude, the service and contribution of 
those who serve in this capacity Ft Southeastern Seminary. 

OVER 



STUDENT ACCOUNTS: All students are reminded that, effective 
this fall semester (September, 1979), 

all accounts must be paid in full prior to registration. Students with 
account balances over $100.00 will receive special reminders. Recipients 
of Keesee grants for the 1979-80 school year may defer payment on fall fees 
unti.1 the checks are received. 

GUEST RECITAL: A program of vocal music will be pre-
sented in Binkley Chapel, Southeastern 

Baptist Seminary, Wake Forest, North Carolina by baritone Paul Richardson 
at 4:00 P.M., Thursday, April 26. Mr. Richardson is Minister of Music at 
the Douglass Boulevard Christian Ch~rch in Louisville, Kentucky and a 
doctoral student in church music at the Southern Baptist Theological Seminary. 
The program, to be accompanied by James Good, will include music by Bern-
stein, Mozart, Vaughan Williams, Duparc and Krapf. The event is open to 
the public without admission charge. 

President Lolley invites all parents INVITATION TO PARENTS 
OF TEENAGERS: of teenagers in the seminary community 

to meet with him on Tuesday, April 24; 
at 7:30 p.m. in the Bethea Room to share concerns related to ~eenagers and 
their families in Wake Forest. 

SUMMER WORK: A number of the requests for summer 
ministers in churches, camps and other 

settings are still unfilled. Students are invited to review these openings 
in the "Summer Opportunities" notebook in the Formation in Ministry 
reception area as soon as possible. Interested students may apply directly 
or request that we send information to appropriate persons. 

ATHLETIC BANQUET 
TICKETS: 

Students are reminded that Friday, 
April 27 is the deadline to .purchase 
tickets to the Intramural Spopts 

Banquet on May 3. In a.ddi.tion to a buffet dinner, awards and special re-
cognitions will be made. Johnny Evans, former N.C. State quarterback,will 
be the guest speaker. -T-ickets are still available at the Student Affairs • 
office or__fr_Qfil __ David_Daly_; ___ Steve Cromer or B.J. White. 

SPECIAL YOUTH SEMINAR: The Sunday School Department of the 
N.C. Baptist State Convention is spon-

soring-an, "Understanding-Youth Seminar," May 18-19. The two-day event, 
to be held at the First Baptist Church, Raleigh, will provide a compre-
hensive study of youth as.related to mental, social and physical develop-
ment. Registration forms and conference programs are posted on bulletin 
boards around campus. 

SPECIAL NEED: A request has been made in behalf of 
Mrs. Gl•enda Mosny, Assistant to the 

Registrar, to have blood replaced which was used during her recent sur-
gery. If you would be willing to be a donor please call Rex Hospital at 
828-6211 and make an appointment to do so with the blood bank~ / 

All material for the Campus Bulletin should reach the Student Affairs Office 
by 12:00 noon Wednesday. 
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